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December 16, 2024 

 

Dear APMA Member, 

 

As the year draws to a close, I want to take a moment to thank you for being a valued member of the 

Agricultural Personnel Management Association (APMA). Your commitment to professional growth and 

industry leadership has been pivotal in advancing our shared mission. 

 

We are excited to invite you to renew your APMA membership for 2025! Enclosed with this letter, you 

will find your membership renewal invoice. You can submit your payment conveniently online at 

http://agpersonnel.org/membership/ or by mailing a check using the details provided on the invoice. 

 

APMA Highlights from 2024: 

• Record-Breaking Attendance: The January Forum at the Monterey Plaza Hotel welcomed an 

unprecedented number of participants, reaffirming its place as the premier event for agricultural 

HR professionals. 

• October Retreat Success: Our 22nd Annual October Retreat at the Pendry Hotel in San 

Diego provided invaluable insights, with engaging discussions on the latest employment law 

developments. 

• H-2A Roundtables: We hosted impactful 3-day sessions featuring dialogue between 

government officials and industry experts, focusing on key topics that matter to members. 

• HRPA Graduates: We're proud to see over 50 HRPA participants graduate this year, further 

strengthening our community of skilled professionals. 

• Looking Ahead to 2025: Due to the success of the previous Forum, we’ve contracted a larger 

venue for next year. We’re thrilled to announce that the 44th Annual APMA Forum will take 

place on February 5-7, 2025, at the Portola Hotel in beautiful Monterey, CA. Registration is 

now open, and we hope to see you there! 

 

As we prepare for an even more remarkable year ahead, your continued membership will ensure we 

remain a vital resource for networking, professional development, and advocacy in our field. 

 

Wishing you and your loved ones the very best this holiday season. I look forward to working with you 

in 2025 and continuing to support your success in the agricultural industry. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Julia Belliard 

Executive Director, APMA 

 

mailto:apma20@pacbell.net
http://www.agpersonnel.org/


P.S. Don’t forget—registration is now open for the 44th Annual APMA Forum! Visit 

http://agpersonnel.org/events/forum/ to reserve your spot today. 


